
 

 

 

2016/2017 DRAFT BUSINESS PLAN AND BUDGET 

FEEDBACK FORM 
 

The City of Mount Gambier seeks the views of interested persons on the 2016/17 Draft Business Plan and Budget. 
All formal submissions made will be reviewed and collated in a report, to be considered by council at meetings to be 
scheduled following the close of consultation. 

 

Name 

Address 

Email 

Do you support the City of Mount Gambier 2016/2017 Draft Business Plan and Budget? 
 

Agree 
Neutral 
Disagree 

 
Please provide any further comments you have regarding Council’s 2016/2017 Draft Business Plan and Budget 
(attach further pages if required). 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Written submissions must be received by 5.00 pm Friday 29th April, 2016. 

 Feedback Box, Civic Centre Courtyard 

 2016/2017 Draft Business Plan and Budget 
City of Mount Gambier 
PO Box 56, Mount Gambier SA 5290 

 Email: city@mountgambier.sa.gov.au 

 Online: http://haveyoursaymountgambier.com.au 
 

 
Please indicate if you would like to attend a Meeting of Council to present your submission. 

Yes, I would like to present my submission. Please contact me on the address provided above with further information. 
No, I do not want to present my submission. 

mailto:city@mountgambier.sa.gov.au
http://haveyoursaymountgambier.com.au/20152016-draft-business-plan-and-budget

